October 13, 2009
William, 

Thank you for you letter. I think we all agree that people need far better sex educations than the US currently gives. All sorts of old stereotypes about men and women lead to far more confusion than they should. 

It is sad that so few people support comprehensive sex education for our youth. Then, after school, they receive little accurate information from the media. It leads to far more pain than people should have to experience. 

I appreciate your great concern for this topic. I wish more people would take as much concern for sharing accurate sexual information as you do. 

Sincerely, 

